
 

FORT CAMPBELL CHAPTER 

THE MILITARY OFFICERS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA 

Executive Committee Meeting 

23 February 2017  

Kandahar Room 

Cole Park Commons, Fort Campbell, KY 

 

BOARD OFFICERS (Present) 

CDR Ivan Adames, President                        MAJ Vivian Fivecoat, Secretary CMCVC Liaison                

 LTC Tim Powers, Treasurer                         CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve, 2nd Vice Pres     

BOARD OFFICERS Excused 

 CW5 John Schuler, 1st Vice Pres 

 

 

Others Present:  Mrs. Nancy Evans, Surviving Spouse; CW2 Warren Evans, Directory Chair. 
Major Bill Summers, Legislative Chair, CPT Eddie Sumbler, Personal Affairs & Chaplin, Lt 
Col J T Smith, Webmaster & Newsletter, Mrs. Jane Powers, LTC Marty Schroeder, Chair 
ROTC Liaison KY 

Meeting called to order @ 12:15 by President CDR Ivan Adames 

Opening prayer given by CPT Eddie Sumbler 

The following documents were distributed:  

 Financial Statement submitted by LTC Tim Powers 

February 2017 Monthly Luncheon Minutes Prepared by CDR Ivan Adames  

            January 2017 Executive Board Minutes submitted by Major Vivian Fivecoat 

February Monthly membership roster submitted by CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve  

Chapter’s 2017 Luncheon Scheduled Venue Submitted by CW5 John Schuler 

Clarksville Montgomery Veterans Coalition documents given to CDR Ivan Adames  

 

 

 



 
 

Opening Prayer given by CPT Eddie Sumbler 

President CDR Ivan Adames spoke to the following: 

 Will be attend National MOAA Washington DC events on behalf of the chapter 

 Location of Monthly Chapter Luncheons: Edwards Steak House for March 

Pioneer Club for June Oakland Manor for August 

Magnet signs for cars participating in parades No action taken on this topic 

Secretary Major Vivian Fivecoat comments: 

 Asked for Motion to accept minutes.  Motion by Major Bill Summers Second by CW2 
Warren Evans.  Motion passed 

Treasurer’s LTC Tim Powers comments: 

 Reviewed monthly budget.  Asked for motion to accept. Motion by Lt Col JT Smith 
second by Major Bill Summers.  Motion passed 

2nd Vice President Monroe Gildersleeve Comments: 

 Current chapter membership is 237.   

 CW2 Warren Evans reminded members that we all should be recruiting members. 

 New members recruited by CW2 Warren Evans:  CW4 Bill Stanley, USA Retired 

LTC Julie Eldred, USA Retired Dues to be paid at next membership meeting  

TN State Legislative Liaison Major Bill Summers comments: 

 Updated Chapter on recent lobbying effort and status of 2 pieces of legislation 

 Progress on naming individual homes within our local veteran’s home.   

 Made everyone aware of Governors opposition to any pro veteran legislation 

 Suggested that chapter have a reserve fund for events and needs for the Veterans 
Lobbying effort or TVET issue tabled   

Chaplin Personal Affairs Chaplin CPT Eddie Sumbler comments 

Every Thursday @ 18:30 he conducts Bible study @ the General Wendell TN Veterans 
Home. 
Visited  and or prayed for LTC Dave Marr CDR Steve Singleton LTC August Seibert , 
Major Ed Wilson 

 

 

 



 

  

ROTC Liaison Lt Col Marty Schroder comments:  

We have award certificates and will present them at ROTC schools events.  CDR Ivan Adames 
asked if the KY schools events could be scheduled so that chapter could attend Lt Col Marty 
Schroeder. Lt Col Marty Schroeder said he would work with CDR Ivan Adames and the 
schools.  

Surviving Spouse Liaison Mrs. Nancy Evans Comments 

 Next Ladies Luncheon will be held 2017 Asian City @ 11:30 9 March 2017 

Meeting adjourned @1313 

 

POC the above is the undersigned 

 

Vivian Fivecoat, Major Secretary    

  

 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


